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Upcoming Meeting
Our next dinner meeting of the Centerville Lions Club will  on  Monday, March  22, 2021, at 6:30 pm at the
Centerville Senior Center at 111 South 2nd Street. 

Lion Tim McConaha Dies At Age 69
Served As President Twice

Lion Timothy (Tim) O. McConaha of Centerville has died at the age of
69.  From a long line of McConaha's, he lived on a farm that has been in
his family for over 150 years.  He died Friday, March 12, at IU Health
Ball Memorial Hospital in Muncie, surrounded by his wife and children.

Born in Richmond, he graduated from Centerville High School in 1970.
He retired in 2004 after 29 years with UPS.  He was a lifetime farmer.

He was active in the Centerville, Indiana Lions Club, having served as its
president in 2006-2007 and again in 2016-17.  He was also chair of the
Broom Sales fund raiser and had served on numerous project
committees.

Survivors included his wife of nearly 47 years, Wanda; three children and
several grandchildren.

Memorial contributions may be made to: Leukemia and Lymphoma Society, 9075 N. Meridian Street, 
Suite 150, Indianapolis, IN 46260 or Richmond, Indiana Pickeball, Inc., P.O. Box 425, Richmond, IN 
47375. 

Lions Club President Updates Membership 

Centerville Lions Club President Holly Stiggleman updated members on future meetings and projects
earlier this month.  She thanked everyone who attended the business meeting February 22 and said
she wants to keep all members informed of some upcoming plans.

Lion Holly said "We are planning to have our fish fry for Saturday, June 12th. This will be a drive-thru 
fish fry. We will also be having the Community Awards Banquet. However, that is being pushed back to
the fall. If we still cannot hold an in-person banquet at that time we will explore online options."

She added, "Members do not want to cancel events for the second year in a row. It's not a good deal 
for us to completely stop our events. We are exploring ways to hold our events safely."
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